
The school office will be open from 9.00am-
3.00pm 09 December – 14 December 2020, 
then will close over Christmas and New Year. 

 

 

 

The school office will reopen from 
9.00am-3.00pm 19 January 2021, and will 
then be open Tuesdays – Fridays until 02 
February 2021. Normal hours of 8.00am 
– 4.30pm will resume on 02 February 
2021. 

 

  


